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Dear Sir/Madam,

| am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the “Regional Capacity Building Workshop on
National Cyber Security Strategy” to be held in Sari Pacific Hotel, Jakarta, Indonesia, from 26 — 28 August,
2019.

This capacity building is being organized within the framework of the fifth ITU Regional Initiative for Asia-
Pacific region “Contributing to a secure and resilient environment” adopted by the World Telecommunication
Development Conference 2017 (WTDC-17) in Buenos Aires. The event will be organized by the
Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT) of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) at the
kind invitation of the Republic of Indonesia’s National Cyber and Crypto Agency and Ministry of
Communication and Informatics.

The capacity building is open to Ministries, policy makers (parliamentarians), individuals in the judiciary
system, regulatory bodies, national security agencies, military establishment (the units in charge of
information security and/or IT and ICT management), law enforcement agencies, critical infrastructure
providers (water, energy, transport, etc.), central monetary agency and banks, telco’s and ISPs, and academia.
National research bodies and local industry (private sector) involved in security initiatives can also benefit
from this workshop. The draft agenda is attached (Annex 1).

Please note that the capacity building workshop will be paperless. Documents related to the event, including
the updated draft agenda, registration form and practical information for participants will be posted on the
ITU website at www.itu.int/en/ITU-D/Regional-Presence/AsiaPacific/Pages/Events/2019/Aug-NCSS/
main.aspx. The event will be conducted in English. Participants are requested to complete the online
registration form available at the event’s website or by filling out the form attached as Annex 2 and send it
to the e-mail address available therein.

Registration should be made no later than 18 August 2019. The workshop is offered free of charge.
However, participants need to pay for their travel and lodging. Mr. S. Ismail Shah (ismail.shah@itu.int), ITU
Area Representative for Southeast Asia and Other Members States in Asia and the Pacific, ITU Area Office,
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Jakarta, Indonesia, is at your full disposal should you require any information. Annex 3 has practical
information for the participants while Annex 4 has the hotel reservation form.

We look forward to your active participation in the workshop.

Yours faithfully,

Director



